
Eagle Lake

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)

To: adine@casavisco.com

Cc: topnotch@nycap.rr.com; auditorguy@gmail.com; cdhyde1@gmail.com; jdmulcahy5@verizon.net; davidpcerny@hotmail.com;
mimafive@outlook.com; sclark8@twc.com

Date: Friday, July 12, 2024 at 05:45 PM EDT

Adine,

I'm in the process of logging checks for the ELPOI and want to thank you for being a web sponsor in 2023-24 and by notice of your
check and membership form your willingness to continue being a sponsor in 2024-25. Your contributions over the past 9 years have be
much appreciated.

As I'm retiring from my position as Treasurer, I want to personally say thank you for the sponsorships and say that it has been a
pleasure working with you in keeping your sponsor information up-to-date. I will be sharing all of the past art work and associated files
with the incoming Treasure so that they or their designee can work with you in making future updates.

As an added thank you, over the past many years you/ your family have made additional donations to the ELPOI to help offset the
costs associated with protecting EL and communicating with the rest of the lake residents. These additional donations are often not
acknowledged as they are small but yours have made an impact. Thank you.

I'm sharing this with the rest of the Officers of the ELPOI as cc so that they too can recognize your interest in protecting EL.

Rolf Tiedemann

7/12/24, 6:00 PM Yahoo Mail - Eagle Lake
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